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Welcome to July’s edition of the Russell House Newsletter, where we have lots 
of wonderful and interesting news to share! 

 
Youth Club 
 
This term, Russell House students have been able to start attending youth club at 
Kidderminster Youth House once again, where they have taken part in numerous exciting 
activities, including cookery, air hockey, pool, playing games consoles, and just generally 
exploring and interacting with the local community. What fun and experience has been had 
by all!  
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Parks  

 
We have taken advantage of the 
beautiful weather and have been visiting 
many different parks, including Severn 
Valley Country Park, Mary Stevens, 
White Wicketts and Springfield. 
Students enjoy walking, using the play 
and gym equipment and exploring 
nature – all of which they do while 
ensuring their own safety, and the safety 
of those around them. 

 
Arcade & Bowling 
 
There has been some friendly 
competition between students at the 
arcade in Rubery and bowling at Tenpin 
Worcester – it’s always fun, enjoying 
activities together! We might even have 
to have a students vs. staff competition 
– I reckon the students would win every 
time!  
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Indian Cuisine 
 
Students took inspiration from India and cooked some 
marvellous Indian cuisine, making the most of the 
delicious spices on offer! Everyone took part, and 
everything was cooked fresh. All of the students 
enjoyed trying the new and exciting flavours!  
 
Eating Out 
 
We love eating out as a group and have been enjoying fish and chips in the park, McDonald’s 
and yummy puddings from Delightful Desserts – delicious! Students get to choose what they 
would like to eat and drink, and with support, use their own money to pay for their meals as 
part of their independent living skills.  
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Russell House Farewells . . .  
 
We would like to say goodbye and good luck to one of our long-standing students – we wish 
him a very bright future. He will be missed! 

 
 
 

Russell House would like to thank everyone for their support & 
understanding during this unprecedented year. 

 
We wish you all a wonderful summer & look forward to welcoming 

students back on Monday 13th September! 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 


